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A mess age from Miss Woodward  

 

We would like to be writing to you now, telling you we 

are ready for opening up again in line with the 

�¶�)�U�H�H�G�R�P���'�D�\�·���W�K�D�W���K�D�V���E�H�H�Q���D�Q�Q�R�X�Q�F�H�G�� 

�7�K�H���U�H�D�O�L�W�\�����W�K�R�X�J�K�����L�V���Z�H���F�D�Q�·�W�����7�K�L�V���L�V in line with 

guidance from York Public Health and Ebor Academy 

Trust. There has been an increase in positive cases across 

York. We understand you might be feeling frustrated but 

all of our Covid safety measures will be staying in place 

until the end o f te rm to ensure we keep everyone safe.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the 

staff. They are a dedicated team and have worked 

tirelessly during a national pandemic, not only to 

improve  the education we provide at Haxby Road, but 

also putting in many different measures and adhering to 

different restrictions which have enabled us to keep our 

school community safe and well.  Thank you to our 

Governors who have given up their time to support the 

school.  

This year has been difficult in so many way s but also 

wonderful. We have seen our children grow in resilience 

and learn to deal with so many unprecedented 

situations. I am in awe of all the children who have been 

amazing throughout it all! Today they will come home 

with their end of year reports an d you should feel 

incredibly proud of their achievements and talents.  

Miss Woodward  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance Matters 

 

Our School Target is 97%  

This week our attendance was:  
90.88%  

�7�K�H���Z�L�Q�Q�H�U�V���W�K�L�V���Z�H�H�N���D�U�H�« 

First Place: Fishergate with 
97.39% 

Second Place: Stonegate with 
95.39%  

Third Place: Micklegate with 
93.48%  

 

Our new school vision 

�³Learn, Grow and 
Aspire �7�R�J�H�W�K�H�U���´ 

Sports Week 
Please remember only one parent per 
child and all adults to be socially 
distanced from each other. 
Remember to email the office to confirm 
your attendance as part of Track and 
Trace. 
Monday 19th July: 
Reception class 2.15pm 
Tuesday 20th July: 
 1JG 9.15am and 1KE 10.00am 
Year 2: 2.15pm 
Wednesday 21st July: 
Year 3: 9.15am and Year 4: 2.15pm 
Thursday 22nd July: 
Year 5: 9.15am and Year 6 2.15pm 
 
Friday 23rd July:  
Year 6 Leavers Assembly outside, 1 adult 
per child only at 9.15am 
 
School closes at 12.00 noon �t Teachers 
will send out bubble time collection. 
Friday Non-uniform morning, suggested 
donation of 50p towards school funds. 
 

 

 

 

Hutchi�•�}�v�[�•���Á�]�o�o���������š���l�]�v�P���}�À���Œ���}�µ�Œ���•���Z�}�}�o�������š���Œ�]�v�P���]�v���^���‰�š���u�����Œ�X��
There will be a range of sandwiches and jacket potato options to 
compliment the hot lunch we provide. The new price of school 

lunches in September will be £2.30. 
We will send out the new menus for September next week. 

School Uniform 
School Trends would like to remind parents of the cut-off date for ordering 
uniform for guaranteed September delivery. Please place your order by 
19th July. 


